
 
 
ACCESS FOR ALL 
 
Plans to set up a Shopmobility unit in Yeovil Town Centre are now moving ahead rapidly 
but generous support is needed from the business community to help make the vision a 
reality. 
 
Several organisations have already pledged their financial support but more is needed 
and the Yeovil Shopmobility committee is launching a major fund-raising mission to keep 
the project on target in it’s aim to open the scheme next Easter. 
 
“We need the help of every business in the community,” said Clive Davis, Chairman of 
the Committee.  “There has been a large number of improvements in providing 
accessibility to shops and services in the town centre but we need to provide a way of 
enabling people to reach those facilities.  This has an obvious economic benefit for every 
commercial organisation in the town.  The strength of partnership working in Yeovil has 
been amply demonstrated in recent times and nowhere is the need more evident than 
here. 
 
“We have premises available to us but what we need now is financial support to ensure 
adequate revenue funding to keep the operation running throughout the year.  The 
Chamber of Trade and the Quedam Shopping Centre have pledged their valuable support 
because they recognise the need to provide access for all and I would encourage all 
businesses in the town to join us in our campaign to provide this service.” 
 
For more information about how you can help, please call Clive Davis on 0789 041 1374 
or Town Centre Manager, Nina Higgins, on 01935 462421. 


